
 

 
Message from the Chief Nurse and Executive Director for Midwifery 
– Nicola Ranger 
 

Dear candidate, 
  
Thank you for applying to our organisation. 
King’s is one of the largest organisations in the 
UK and is the busiest Major Trauma and Critical 
Care service provider in the capital. We have a 
well-established national and international 
reputation for clinical excellence, innovation, 
achievements, and patient outcomes in many 
specialities.  
 

This is a fantastic organisation to be a nurse 

and midwife and we very much hope that you 

thrive in your career at King’s. 

Nurses and midwives are the constant 24/7 

presence for patients and women – we are 

essential to ensuring they feel safe, cared for 

and listened to. We looking to recruit nurses 

and midwives with bold hearts and curious 

minds – always striving to improve care. 

 

I am very proud to be the Chief Nurse at King’s and I very much hope that you will start and remain a 

member of ‘Team King’s.’ 

  

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Professor Nicola Ranger 
Chief Nurse and Executive Director for Midwifery 

Message from Director of Nursing – Jen Watson 



 

 

 
Dear Candidate, 
          
On behalf of the nursing team I would like to warmly welcome you to King’s and the Denmark Hill site. 

I am delighted that you are thinking about taking the big decision to come and work with us. I am 

extremely proud to be the Director of Nursing for the site and every day I am inspired by the amazing 

things our nurses do. Our priority is to deliver the very best care to our patients and their relatives. To 

achieve this, the senior nursing team and I know that you need an environment where you feel 

supported and valued as a member of the nursing team. 

At King’s we know that our staff are our best asset and that is why we want to invest in you and your 

career. If you come and work with us, you will have many opportunities to progress and develop at 

whichever stage of your nursing career you are in and we will endeavour to support you in achieving 

your ambitions. 

I am extremely interested to hear your feedback and ideas and it is important you feel comfortable in 

raising any concerns so please keep in touch. You can do this though your line manager or by 

contacting me directly, my door is always open. 

I hope to meet you very soon during my visits to the clinical areas of the hospital, but in the meantime 

I hope you are successful in your application, find your feet, settle in and enjoy being part of Team 

King’s. 

 

With my very best wishes 

 

 
 
 
 

Jen Watson, MSc, BSc (Hons), RN 
Site Director of Nursing, Denmark Hill 
 
Email: jennifer.watson5@nhs.net  
Tel: 33740 

mailto:jennifer.watson5@nhs.net

